
Halloween Costumes 

In need! 
Do you have old Halloween costumes that you do 

not need anymore? Donate them today to a child 

that does! 

Donations run from 10/1 - 10/24 

Bring any costume pieces in a bag and drop off to 

Room 120.  Leadership Team will be gathering these 

items and distributing throughout our local 

community and schools. 

 

 

 

 

Please contact Stacy.Gutierrez@capecharterschools.org if you 

or anyone you know is in need of costumes. 
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